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NECA/IBEW Local 48’s name and 
associations

Only sell merchandise or collect funds 
as authorized by the Business Manager 
of the Local Union.   
For over 100 years, NECA/IBEW Local 48 have 
been leaders in the electrical industry and in the 
Portland area. The partnership’s name and the 
values it stands for carries a lot of significance.  
Because of this, anything that has NECA/IBEW 
Local 48’s name on it, or associated with it, 
needs to be approved by the Local’s Business 
Manager and NECA Chapter’s Executive 
Manager. 

Before NECA/IBEW Local 48 puts their logo on 
any merchandise, or supports a charity, several 
factors are considered, including – does the 
merchandise or charity use/support unions? Do 
their values align with the partnership’s? How do 
they treat their workers?  

Whenever NECA/IBEW Local 48 has their name 
and logo associated with a product or a service,  
you can be assured that it represents quality.

Focus on the task at hand

Perform personal business, including 
cell phone use, during authorized break 
periods only.
When NECA/IBEW Local 48 contractors and 
electricians are on a job site, the partnership 
expects members to focus on that job alone. 

Customers pay for our members’ time on 
the jobsite, so while on the clock, a worker’s 
focus and attention should be 100 percent on 
the task at hand. Just like contractors expect 
eight hours of work for eight hours of pay, our 
customers expect our members to work when 
they say they are going to work.

Workers should refrain from dealing with 
personal business on the clock because 
when people get distracted, accidents can 
happen.  An active job site can have many 
potential hazards, so it is important for 
workers to be focused on what is happening 
around them – as well as the task the are 
currently performing. 

By making sure that any distractions are 
limited to designed break periods, NECA/
IBEW Local 48 members help ensure that 
the customers gets the best work they paid 
for, but also that the job site stays safe as 
possible.


